Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 11:47 AM

To: ‘David Harwell'

Cc: Andrew Parker; Bradley Blevins; Jimmy Smith (altech@pvtn.net)
Subject: RE: Oil Release at the Merchant State Unit 504 Battery

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5544.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: David Harwell <DHarwell@advanceenergypartners.com>

Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2019 8:30 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Andrew Parker <andrew@rthicksconsult.com>; Bradley Blevins <bblevins5252@gmail.com>; Jimmy Smith
(altech@pvtn.net) <altech@pvtn.net>

Subject: [EXT] Oil Release at the Merchant State Unit 504 Battery

This email is to provide notification that Advance Energy Partners Hat Mesa had a major oil release today at the MSU
504 battery during initial startup operations. All immediate actions have been completed. Details are provided in the
attached C-141. Additional documentation will be provided in a follow-up C-141.

David Harwell

VP Engineering & Operations

Advance Energy Partners Hat Mesa LLC
11490 Westheimer RD, Ste 950
Houston, TX 77077

281-235-3431



